Applicant's request for deferral

July 16, 2018

CITY OF CALGARY (via email)

Attention: Christine Leung

Re: Hotchkiss Land Use Application (CPC2017-270 and CPC2017276) and South Shepard ASP Amendment (PFC2017-0445)

Please be advised that Hopewell Residential, as the applicant for the above noted reports, supports the Request for Reconsideration- South Shepard Reports to:

Defer the South Shepard reports (noted above) to the 2018 September 10
 Public Hearing Meeting of Council and incorporate the recommendations of
 Council from the 2018 July 30 decision with respect to the New Community
 Growth Strategy.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned directly at (403) 860-3105.

Yours truly,

HOPEWELL RESIDENTIAL MANAGEMENT LP (as Managers for Hopewell Hotchkiss Land Corporation)

Brett Friesen

Vice President, Community Development





TEL 403.232.8821 FAX 403.232.8892 410, 2020 474 STREET SW CALGARY, ALBERTA T25 1W3

HOPEWELL.COM